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Dear Families, 
 
This is a special welcome letter for your child. We want our new little ones to feel at home 
from the very first day, and this special letter will help to get to know his/her school, class 
and teacher.  
 
In order to prepare for September we make the following recommendations:

 Read this pictorial letter with your child several times this summer.
 Place the photos somewhere
 Once he/she is familiar with them, ask him/her to explain them to you.

 
You will see how much smoother the first day of school will be!
 
 
We will be waiting for you on 9th September! 
 
We will be waiting for you on 4th September at 9:45 AM for our P3 course parents meeting 
and to hand out the appropriate material (books, school bags,
 
 
Have a fantastic summer!! 
 
Miss Laura 
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This is a special welcome letter for your child. We want our new little ones to feel at home 
from the very first day, and this special letter will help to get to know his/her school, class 

September we make the following recommendations:
Read this pictorial letter with your child several times this summer.

somewhere your child can see them daily. 
Once he/she is familiar with them, ask him/her to explain them to you.

l see how much smoother the first day of school will be! 

We will be waiting for you on 9th September!  

We will be waiting for you on 4th September at 9:45 AM for our P3 course parents meeting 
and to hand out the appropriate material (books, school bags, beds and bibs).
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Once he/she is familiar with them, ask him/her to explain them to you. 

We will be waiting for you on 4th September at 9:45 AM for our P3 course parents meeting 
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Welcome all! 
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